
 

 

 
A dedicated city worker we will miss 

 
Statement from Alderman Bob Donovan 

March 23, 2017 
 
A good man and a dedicated city worker – Greg “Ziggy” Zyszkiewicz – was taken from us in a 
sudden and senseless manner yesterday while carrying out his duties for the Department of 
Neighborhood Services. My thoughts and prayers are with his family at this difficult moment. 
 
Milwaukee is lucky to have so many talented and dedicated city workers who love this city and 
who work hard and move the ball forward each and every day. I feel lucky to have been able to 
work with Ziggy directly on several occasions in my district, and he accompanied me on several 
neighborhood walks where we met and talked with neighbors about concerns and options for 
making neighborhoods better.  He was a respected and thoughtful man, and Ziggy’s 
contributions and talents will be missed by everyone in the city family. 
 
It makes me angry and it is incredibly sad when one of our city’s worst decides to take one of our 
best, and for no apparent reason other than because Ziggy was doing his job, and was there 
because of a work assignment. I am asking anyone who knows anything about his murder to 
contact Milwaukee police immediately. 
 
In the meantime, we will grieve Ziggy’s loss together and will honor his memory. 
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